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Captain Michael McKenna  |  Harbour Master  |  1 January 2024 

No: 30 | 2024 

Works in Progress - Demolition of Old 
Ramp 3 Caissons at Berth 44/45 

Masters, Warranted Pilots, Holders of Pilotage Exemption Certificates, Owners, Operators and Agents of all 

Vessels navigating within Dublin Port are hereby notified that demolition of the old Ramp 3 Caissons between 

berth 44 and 45 works are ongoing.  

The following craft will be involved in the demolition works: 

 Tug “Chloe May”  22.3m x 8m    

 Barge “Tara Marie”  40m x 14m with deck mounted excavator 

 Hopper Barge   44m x 8m 

 Safety Boat 

 Survey Boat “Capall Ban” 4.5m x 1.8m  
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The marine plant will be in the following configuration when working at Berths 44/45;  

 

Due to the proximity of the works additional towage may be required by vessels arriving and departing from 

Berths 44 and 45. 

The worksite will be lit by floodlights from shoreside overnight, when the marine plant is not on site two (2) 

yellow marker buoys will be deployed on the northern boundary of the work site. 
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The marine plant will be in the following configuration when laying by at Berth 41;  

 

Demolition materials will be offloaded on Berth 47.  

 

All craft will maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 12 be equipped with AIS and show the required lights 

and shapes.  All vessels should pass at slow speed and make due allowance for their operations and 

restricted manoeuvrability. 

VTS will keep all vessels updated and advise of any relevant information on VHF Channel 12. 
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